
 
  

 

 
December 2nd, 2017 
 
Winter Sports School Families, Faculty, and Staff, 
 
This note is to inform you of the availability of The Winter Sports School’s AHERA 
(Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act) Management Plan Exclusion Letter for 
our campus, which can be accessed in the WSS Office upon request.  The most recent 
renovations to our school were completed in spring of 2017, and passed all inspections.  
The Winter Sports School’s campus is also inspected every year by the Summit County 
Department of Health; we successfully passed our inspection in 2017. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tess Miner-Farra 
Head of School 
The Winter Sports School in Park City 
 


